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Mrs. Golon’s Class
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February News





MATH


 We had a ton of fun with measurement, time and fractions. Keep practicing at home!! We are now working with the number 10 and using our knowledge to solve problems quicker.











READING


We have been reading and writing about so many animals. We are now beginning our new theme featuring books about journeys near and far.











PHONICS


The students have done so well with reading and spelling short vowel words. We are now moving on to long vowel patterns. They have been writing so much more!











Monday, February 20th- No School


President’s Day





Thursday, March 2nd – Reading Night
























































Valentine’s Day


Tuesday, February 14th





Students are welcome to bring valentines and wrapped treats to pass out.











